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Visalia PD Property Crimes Detectives Recover over $150,000 Worth of Stolen Property  

 
Visalia Teen Arrested After Social Media Video Shows him with a Gun on School Campus 
  
Yesterday, Visalia PD Detectives were made aware of a video circulating on social media.  The video 
featured 18-year-old Logan Cox, of Visalia, displaying a firearm and claiming to be on a school campus. 
  
Detectives immediately began investigating and discovered that Cox attended Kings Valley Academy  
in Tulare. Detectives visited the school and verified that the background shown in the video was the 
same as the school campus. They were informed that Cox had already left for the day.  
  
To gather more evidence, detectives obtained and served a search warrant at the suspect’s home on 
North Velie Street in Visalia. During the search, two firearms were found, one of which matched the 
unique gun seen in the social media video.  
  
Further investigation revealed that Cox was wanted for a carjacking that occurred last year. He was 
arrested and charged with various weapons violations.  
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